
August 2, 2022 
 
 
Christopher Clark 
Pharmacia, LLC 
235 E. 42nd St., 219/05/01 
New York, NY 10017 
 
Subject: PFAS Screening Assessment 
  Milwaukee Die Casting Company 
  4132 N. Holton St., Milwaukee, Wisconsin 
  BRRTS #: 02-41-000023, FID #: 241228240 
 
Dear Mr. Clark, 
 
The Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (DNR) received additional information regarding a poly-
fluorinated alkyl substances (PFAS) screening assessment on September 30, 2021, prepared on your behalf by 
GeoSyntec Consultants, for the former Milwaukee Die Casting Company (MDCC) property located at 4132 
N. Holton St., Milwaukee, Wisconsin. The screening assessment was conducted to comply with the 
DNR’s requirement to evaluate emerging contaminants as part of a site investigation. 
 
Based on the DNR’s review of the PFAS screening assessment information, the DNR concurs there is 
no indication that PFAS-containing products were used in manufacturing processes at the former MDCC 
facility. PFAS sampling is not required at this time, but may be required in the future if additional 
information indicates PFAS-containing products were used at the facility.    
 
The DNR appreciates your efforts to restore the environment at this site. If you or your consultant have 
questions concerning this letter or require additional information, please contact me at (262) 202-3921 
or john.moll@wisconsin.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
J. Gregory Moll, P.G. 
Project Manager - Hydrogeologist 
Remediation and Redevelopment Program 
 
cc: Greg Johnson, GeoSyntec Consultants 
 Mary Jo Anzia, BSI Consulting Services 
 Robert Cigale, Endpoint Solutions 
 Ben Caya, 4132 Holton, LLC 
 Leah Ziemba, Michael, Best & Friedrich, LLP 
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